
 

 

 
27th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are pleased to invite you to a special event aimed at supporting your child’s progress 
through Year 11. On Wednesday, 9th October, from 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm, we will be hosting a 
parental MADE (revision) workshop. 

MADE are an organisation that works nationally supporting students, teachers and parents by 
delivering effective thinking, studying and revision skills in addition to personal development 
tools. 

Students will be taking part in our GCSE focussed programme ‘Rapid Revision’: 

Rapid Revision is an interactive and engaging workshop which will help the students to develop 
core skills in time management, revising and memorising and, as all of our workshops are 
linked to the National Curriculum the students will be able to immediately apply their 
newfound skills to their revision and study plans.  The workshop concludes with some further 
exam tips to ensure that they get the most out of timed assessments. 

This interactive session will focus on revision strategies and study techniques to help your child 
prepare effectively for the year ahead. It is designed to provide you with valuable insights into 
how you can support your child through their final year at St Michael’s. 

The session will be as interactive as you wish – there is no pressure to speak up or actively 
participate if you’d prefer to sit back and take it all in. The key aim is to equip you with the 
tools and strategies that can make a positive difference in your child’s academic journey. 

*Please note that students do not need to attend as they will have received their workshop 
earlier that day. This session is tailored specifically to you, our parents/guardians. 

Please reply via the link to confirm your attendance via google forms 
https://forms.gle/C5YJNpaF5S2EeSXe8 

Every household that attends will receive a FREE revision pack for their child. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Miss L Usefnia  

Head of Year 11 

 

https://forms.gle/C5YJNpaF5S2EeSXe8

